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WOV 1 6 2004

SPECIA’L ORDER
No. B55
Series of 2004

SUBJECT: Amending Special Order No. 801 s. 2004
extending the conduct of the Planning Workshop for
the Finalization of the General Program of Action

In the interest of the service and in order to finalize the DENR General
Program of Action (GPOA), the planning workshop originally scheduled on
November 16 and 20, 2004 at the Petrolab, MGB Compound, North Avenue,
Diliman Quezon City has been extended to November 17-18, 2004. The
additional two (2) days will be devoted for the conduct of a one-on-one
consultation between the Regions with the different sectors.

Furthermore, the participants to the said planning workshop has been
expanded to include Bureau and Regional Planning Officers/Technical Staff.

All other provisions of Special 801 s. 2004 shall remain the same.

This Order shall take effect on the dates herein mentioned.

MICHAFEL T. DEFENSOR
Secretary
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